
 

 

ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 

INTEROFFICE  MEMORANDUM 

June 7, 2018 

 

 

  

 

To: Jerome D. Schad, Chairman   

 Mark S. Carney, Vice Chairman 

  

From: Terrence D. McCracken, Secretary to the Authority 

 

Subject:    Public Relations Services RFP Update 

 

  
 

On May 17, 2018 the Board authorized the issuance of a RFP to qualified firms to 

provide public relations services.  Subsequently, the RFP was sent to twelve firms with three 

firms responding.  These firms in alphabetical order are: 

 

• E3 Communications 

• Eric Mower & Associates 

• Roy Gene Cassidy 

 

With your permission, I would like to form a committee to review these proposals and 

report back to the Board with a recommendation at a future meeting. 
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